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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Chuck Jantzi 

Librarian:       Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery:  Amy Smith & Cory Sauder 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
 

Sept 1                 LMC Listening & Vision Casting                   7:00 p.m. 

Sept 8                LMC Listening & Vision Casting                  7:00 p.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                   83         

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:        $ 2,464 

                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                     

                    

                     

                    August 30, 2015 

God Never Said That:  

“It Doesn’t Matter What You Believe” 

 

Welcome and announcements                         Dave Harnish 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Video Message                                                Craig Groeschel 

Sending Prayer                                                    Dave Harnish 

 

 

 

 
 

Sonrise Café                     9:30-10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service              10:00-11:15a.m.                       

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 10:00-11:15 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:30 - 11:15 a.m., Room 3 & 4 
 

 

 

There will be no Part 2 classes or discussion groups for youth and  

adults during the months of July and August.  Please take some 

time to fellowship with others after the service during these two 

months.  Part 2 classes will resume in September. 

 

 

 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Kathy Garner & Florence Shank 

Librarian: Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery: Amy & Zoe Smith 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Tue                                  Tarry An Hour                                      7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

                   Announcements 
 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Twila Jantzi  

if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� WELCOME TO OUR NEW LIBRARIAN – Dixie Becker! Thank you 

to Dorothy Beachy for her years of faithful service in this role. Dixie is 

now taking over for this role. 

� LANCASTER MENNONITE CONFERENCE (LMC) will be holding 

a series of Listening & Vision Casting meetings over the next three 

weeks. All attendees of LMC congregations are invited to attend and to 

participate in giving counsel. The Board of Bishops and the Conference 

Executive Committee is seeking counsel from across the conference in 

response to the proposal for LMC to end our affiliation with the MC-

USA denomination. The meetings are for the purpose of listening and 

conferring, not decision-making. Verbal and written feedback will be 

helpful to the leaders of our conference in making decisions of 

affiliation. A booklet with background information about the meetings is 

available on the table in the lobby. The dates and locations of the 

meetings are September 1 @ 7:00 p.m. at Willow Street Mennonite 

Church and September 8 @ 7:00 p.m. at Garden Spot Village.  Please 

consider participating in one of the gatherings. 

� MISSIONS OFFERING TODAY will be divided as follows:; Alan & 

Carol Wert (Wales) - $1,500; Travis & Bekii Kisamore (Chili) - $1,200; 

Clair & Beth Good (Vision Columbia) - $800.  Of the remaining amount: 

Living Love Ministries – 50%; Eastern Mennonite Missions General 

Fund – 20%; Susquehanna Valley Pregnancy Services – 20%; African 

Association of Bible Schools – 10%. 

� WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will begin October 7, meeting the 1st & 

3rd Wed of each month. We will be doing Beth Moore`s DVD study 

"Here & Now...There & Then", which is a lecture series on Revelation. 

Anyone interested in doing the study please sign up on  form provided. 

Any questions see Geri, Marilyn or Phyllis.  

 

� FALL SCHEDULE – Beginning next Sunday, September 6 we 

will return to our normal Sunday morning schedule: Café at 9:00 

a.m. and Worship at 9:30 a.m.  KFC classes will also return to 

normal schedule and Part 2 (discussion groups and youth classes) 

will resume.  

� RIVER OF LIFE HEALTH CENTER is holding a community 

wellness fair on Sunday, September 12 from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. at 291 

S. 4th Street Columbia.  Fun activities, interactive health/wellness 

expo as well as chicken BBQ ($9/meal)  

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

�  FELLOWSHIP DAY AT LANDIS HOMES will be held on 

Saturday, September 12 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Landis 

Homes in Lititz.  There will be a benefit auction, children’s 

activities, and a chicken BBQ. 

� LMS Seeks Third-shift Custodian. Lancaster Mennonite 

School is seeking a third-shift custodian at the Lancaster 

Campus. 


